
Appendix C

Good afternoon,

I would like to raise an objection to the application for a alcohol license for the above named 
establishment.

The reasons being that there will be a further influx of traffic to the surrounding area which being 
residential has a high number of children and as such a significant rise in traffic will directly affect 
their ability to safely use the area surrounding the establishment.

A further problem would be that the alcohol consumed during the evening and into the later night 
has the possibility of causing rowdiness and violence. I already have replaced the panels of my 
boundary fence on numerous occasions as drivers using the insurance company's car park show no 
regard for others property and again the area will undoubtedly be used by patrons of the bar 
thereby multiplying the possibility of further damage on a regular basis.

There is also the possibility that access to my property will be hampered by the excess of vehicles 
using the same available (although private) parking area.

I feel that the area will suffer both in safety and violence if this license is approved - it should also be 
noted that the Shisha Bar is approximately 10 metres from my home and will significantly increase 
noise levels in the area.

Mr Russell Cashman
8 Halfway Road
ME12 3AU


